

From: SABRA WEBBER [mailto:webber.1@osu.edu] 
Sent: Monday, September 08, 2008 5:28 PM
To: Sophia Lee
Cc: buzov.1@osu.edu; pourshariati.1@osu.edu; swartz.69@osu.edu; meier.3@osu.edu
Subject: Re: concurrence request for Comp Studies 270
Dear Sophia,
As acting chair of NELC I absolutely concur in the establishment of this course. I am wondering why we need to concur though. I know CS has taught this course for a long time, although Erzen's proposal has some interesting new approaches. In my opinion, it's a nice intro on which students interested in focusing in on specific religions can build. 
Just to be sure I cover all bases, I am copying faculty involved in religious studies and will indicate that any feedback needs to be to you by Sept. 22. I am also copying Stafford Noble--in case a departmental rule needs to be tended to--or in case I left out a faculty member who should have been included.
Basically though, I think this course, while welcome, is quite peripheral to our unit....
Best wishes,
Sabra



From: SABRA WEBBER [mailto:webber.1@osu.edu] 
Sent: Friday, September 12, 2008 11:04 AM
To: Sophia Lee
Cc: noble.3@osu.edu
Subject: Re: RE: concurrence request for Comp Studies 270
Hi Sophia,
If you don't hear anything, or at least if you don't hear anything negative, from the faculty concerned or from Stafford by Sept. 22nd, then go on ahead with our concurrence.
Sabra

